
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Former Wurtsmith Air Force Base 

 Restoration Advisory Board Meeting 
 

The Air Force Civil Engineer Center is holding a Restoration Advisory Board 
meeting for the former Wurtsmith Air Force Base, Michigan, from 5 to 8 p.m. ET 
on May 18, 2022. During the meeting, Air Force officials will provide an update on 
the status of the remedial investigation, interim remedial actions, and remedial 
operations and maintenance efforts.  
 

RAB attendance is required for RAB members and is open to the public.  
 

For more information visit the AFCEC website at: 
http://www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Wurtsmith.aspx 

  
The RAB meeting will be held live at the United Methodist Church, 120 W Dwight 
St , Oscoda, Michigan, 48750. The meeting can also be accessed virtually via Zoom.  
 

To register for the virtual RAB meeting, follow the link below: 
https://ses-grp.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_JWpHIn4FQC2BjDc7OC5T7Q 

For additional questions or concerns contact AFIMSC Public Affairs at: 
AFIMSC.PA.workflow@us.af.mil or call 1-866-725-7617. 
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